
 

As outlined by Department of Education 
"Parents must keep children - of all ages, across primary and secondary schooling 

and early childcare - home if they can. Students will be supported to learn from 

home. Schools and early childhood education and care services, including Out Of 

School Hours Care services are open for any child that needs it. Thank you for your 

support” 
 

I would like to thank parents/caregivers who have been able to keep their children at home the past 
two weeks. We ask that you continue to do this, as it assists us in keeping onsite staff to a minimum.  
 

Mrs Harris 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


